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The Meeting Place (Song of Acadia Book #1)
An epic poem about a man we cannot ignore.

The Potato King
Conspiracies to overthrow the Yukon; terrorism in the Klondike;a bigamist Klondike Casanova; gunfights
and how the Mounties got their man; Robert Service's secret love life; the Canadian who fooled Alaskans
into making him governor; floods, famine and things found frozen from the past. The Yukon has them
all--and more! History Hunting in the Yukon reveals fascinating accounts from Canada's northern
territory such as the true story behind the legendary gunfighter Jack Dalton, a tough and menacing
figure who stole his famed trail from the Tlingit of Alaska. Or the pioneer woman, Frances Muncaster, a
slim beauty who mined for gold on Squaw Creek, and was as comfortable in elegant evening gowns as she
was in rugged prospecting gear and snowshoes at forty below. Dipping into his personal experiences and a
40-year love affair with Yukon history, author Michael Gates takes us on a journey to some of the
places, people and events that make the Yukon eternally captivating. Discover the colourful stories and
deeper legacy of human history that has occurred upon this remote and expansive territory.

Kings of the Yukon
Two friends. Five months. One car. Ten provinces. Three territories. Seven islands. Eight ferries. Two
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flights. One 48-hour train ride. And only one call to CAA. The result: over 100 incredible Canadian
recipes from coast to coast and the Great White North. In the midst of a camping trip in Squamish,
British Columbia, Lindsay Anderson and Dana VanVeller decided that the summer of 2013 might be the right
time for an adventure. And they knew what they wanted that adventure to be: a road trip across the
entire country, with the purpose of writing about Canada's food, culture, and wealth of compelling
characters and their stories. 37,000 kilometres later, and toting a "Best Culinary Travel Blog" award
from Saveur magazine, Lindsay and Dana have brought together stories, photographs and recipes from
across Canada in Feast: Recipes and Stories from a Canadian Road Trip. The authors write about their
experiences of trying whale blubber in Nunavut, tying a GoPro to a fishing line in Newfoundland to get a
shot of the Atlantic Ocean's "cod highway," and much more. More than 80 contributors--including farmers,
grandmothers, First Nations elders, and acclaimed chefs--have shared over 90 of their most beloved
regional recipes, with Lindsay and Dana contributing some of their own favourites too. You'll find
recipes for all courses from Barley Pancakes, Yukon Cinnamon Buns, and Bannock to Spot Prawn Ceviche,
Bison Sausage Rolls, Haida Gwaii Halibut and Maritime Lobster Rolls; and also recipes for preserves,
pickles and sauces, and a whole chapter devoted to drinks. Feast is a stunning representation of the
diversity and complexity of Canada through its many favourite foods. The combination of Lindsay and
Dana's capitivating journey with easy-to-follow recipes makes the book just as pleasurable to read as it
is to cook from.

Turn of the Moon
In his square-sterned canoe, Alaskan author Dan O'Neill set off from Dawson, Yukon Territory, onetime
site of the Klondike gold rush, to trace the majestic Yukon River. His journey downriver to Circle City,
Alaska, is an expedition into the history of the river and its land, and a record of the inimitable and
little known inhabitants of the region. With the distinct perspective of an insider, A Land Gone
Lonesome gives us an intelligent, rhapsodic-and ultimately, probably the last-portrait of the Yukon and
its authentic inhabitants.

Lonely Land
They are the Brotherhood of the Wheel: a secret society of truckers, bikers, nomads, and others who
defend America’s roads and rails from unnatural threats lying in wait for unwary travelers. Now a
missing-person case leads to a string of roadside murders and mutilations that stretches back
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decades—and to a cult of murderous clowns who are far more than mere urban legends. Greasepaint and
lunatic grins are the last things their victims ever see. And as if that’s not trouble enough, trucker
Jimmy Aussapile and his allies must also cope with a violent civil war within an outlaw biker gang long
associated with the Brotherhood, as well as run-ins with a rival gang led by a fierce werewolf biker
chick who fights tooth and claw to protect her pack. From Depression-era hobo camps to a modern-day
trailer park hiding unearthly secrets, fear lurks just beyond the headlights for the Kings of the Road.
At the Publisher's request, this title is being sold without Digital Rights Management Software (DRM)
applied.

Disappointment River
The author of The Singing Wilderness and Listening Point begins this grand adventure: “There are few
places left on the North American continent where men can still see the country as it was before
Europeans came and know some of the challenges and freedoms of those who saw it first, but in the
Canadian Northwest it can still be done. A thousand miles northwest of Lake Superior are great free
rivers, lakes whose horizons disappear, countless unnamed waterways, and ridges and forested valleys
still largely unknown.” Into this land of Crees, Chippewyans, Yellow Knives, and Dig Rib Indians had
once come the voyageur, the Hudson Bay trader, and a succession of adventurers—gentlemen and
otherwise—who used the mighty Churchill River as a major waterway from Hudson Bay to the Mackenzie. “It
was the trail of these voyageurs we followed,” says the author, “a trail that led from the height of
land where waters flow north to the Arctic and east to Hudson Bay, to Cumberland House five hundred
miles away. Every portage, camp site, and rapids, every mile of this waterway of lakes and rivers was
steeped in the drama of exploration and trade.” “We traveled as the voyageurs did by canoe, paddled the
same lakes, ran the same rapids, and packed over their ancient portages. We knew the winds and storms,
saw the same sky lines, and felt the awe and wonderment that was theirs at the enormous expanses and
grandeur of a land that was once as strange and challenging to them as to us.” Mr. Olson has illuminated
his own cruise with quotations from journals and diaries of such men as George Simpson, David Thompson,
Alexander Henry, and Alexander Mackenzie—as well as a host of other explorers-traders whose voices speak
from the old Moose Fort Journals of the Hudson’s Bay Company. Mr. Olson serves as the Bourgeois of the
party of six—the boss who ran the trip, chose the routes, picked the camp sites. His companions and he
relived for all readers of this book what life was then in the wilds of the Canadian Northwest. Mr.
Olson combines his inimitable ability to evoke the beauties and wonders of the wilderness—its animals,
birds, and its very spirit—with a dramatic talent for taking the reader along the route of the men who
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pioneered that wilderness. Francis Lee Jacques, whose genius to evoke the wilderness in pen and ink is
unchallenged, has illuminated this book by his drawings, as he did The Singing Wilderness and Listening
Point.

Killing Eve: No Tomorrow
**Winner of the Sunday Times Young Writer of the Year Award 2018 and the Lonely Planet Adventure Travel
Book of the Year 2019** 'Weymouth combines acute political, personal and ecological understanding, with
the most beautiful writing reminiscent of a young Robert Macfarlane. He is, I have no doubt, a
significant voice for the future' Andrew Holgate, Sunday Times literary editor 'Adam Weymouth takes his
place beside the great travel writers' Susan Hill 'Dazzling' Kamila Shamsie, author of 'Home Fire' A
captivating, lyrical account of an epic voyage by canoe down the Yukon River. The Yukon River is almost
2,000 miles long, flowing through Canada and Alaska to the Bering Sea. Setting out to explore one of the
most ruggedly beautiful and remote regions of North America, Adam Weymouth journeyed by canoe on a fourmonth odyssey through this untrammelled wilderness, encountering the people who have lived there for
generations. The Yukon's inhabitants have long depended on the king salmon who each year migrate the
entire river to reach their spawning grounds. Now the salmon numbers have dwindled, and the encroachment
of the modern world has changed the way of life on the Yukon, perhaps for ever. Weymouth's searing
portraits of these people and landscapes offer an elegiac glimpse of a disappearing world. Kings of the
Yukon is an extraordinary adventure, told by a powerful new voice.

Alone in the Wild
Finalist for the Legislative Assembly of Ontario's 2016 Young Authors Award Shortlisted for the 2017
Louise de Kiriline Award for Nonfiction The age of exploration is not over. When Adam Shoalts ventured
into the largest unexplored wilderness on the planet, he hoped to set foot where no one had ever gone
before. What he discovered surprised even him. Shoalts was no stranger to the wilderness. He had hacked
his way through jungles and swamp, had stared down polar bears and climbed mountains. But one spot on
the map called out to him irresistibly: the Hudson Bay Lowlands, a trackless expanse of muskeg and
lonely rivers, caribou and wolf—an Amazon of the north, parts of which to this day remain unexplored.
Cutting through this forbidding landscape is a river no explorer, trapper, or canoeist had left any
record of paddling. It was this river that Shoalts was obsessively determined to explore. It took him
several attempts, and years of research. But finally, alone, he found the headwaters of the mysterious
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river. He believed he had discovered what he had set out to find. But the adventure had just begun.
Unexpected dangers awaited him downstream. Gripping and often poetic, Alone Against the North is a
classic adventure story of single-minded obsession, physical hardship, and the restless sense of wonder
that every explorer has in common. But what does exploration mean in an age when satellite imagery of
even the remotest corner of the planet is available to anyone with a phone? Is there anything left to
explore? What Shoalts discovered as he paddled downriver was a series of unmapped waterfalls that could
easily have killed him. Just as astonishing was the media reaction when he got back to civilization. He
was crowned “Canada’s Indiana Jones” and appeared on morning television. He was feted by the Royal
Canadian Geographical Society and congratulated by the Governor General. People were enthralled by
Shoalts’s proof that the world is bigger than we think. Shoalts’s story makes it clear that the world
can become known only by getting out of our cars and armchairs, and setting out into the unknown, where
every step is different from the one before, and something you may never have imagined lies around the
next curve in the river.

Stronghold
Bootlegger Rory Docherty has returned home to the fabled mountain of his childhood - a misty wilderness
that holds its secrets close and keeps the outside world at gunpoint. Slowed by a wooden leg and haunted
by memories of the Korean War, Rory runs bootleg whiskey for a powerful mountain clan in a retro-fitted
'40 Ford coupe. Between deliveries to roadhouses, brothels, and private clients, he lives with his
formidable grandmother, evades federal agents, and stokes the wrath of a rival runner.

Make Ink
Winner of the Ruth Schwartz Award Jeanne Chatel has always dreamed of adventure. So when the eighteenyear-old orphan is summoned to sail from France to the wilds of North America to become a king's
daughter and marry a French settler, she doesn't hesitate. Her new husband is not the dashing military
man she has dreamed of, but a trapper with two small children who lives in a small cabin in the woods.
With her husband away trapping much of the time, Jeanne faces danger daily, but the bravery and spirit
that brought her to this wild place never fail her, and she soon learns to be truly at home in her new
land.

Highway of Tears
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This work has been selected by scholars as being culturally important and is part of the knowledge base
of civilization as we know it. This work is in the public domain in the United States of America, and
possibly other nations. Within the United States, you may freely copy and distribute this work, as no
entity (individual or corporate) has a copyright on the body of the work. Scholars believe, and we
concur, that this work is important enough to be preserved, reproduced, and made generally available to
the public. To ensure a quality reading experience, this work has been proofread and republished using a
format that seamlessly blends the original graphical elements with text in an easy-to-read typeface. We
appreciate your support of the preservation process, and thank you for being an important part of
keeping this knowledge alive and relevant.

A King Salmon Journey
Paddling the Yukon River and its Tributaries covers more than 4,000 miles of watery trail. The Yukon,
Tanana, Porcupine, Koyukuk, and Kuskokwim Rivers are the five longest rivers in Alaska, extending into
the Yukon Territory. This water flows freely, almost entirely undammed. Salmon surge against current.
Moose, bears, and wolves wander the banks. Birds swarm in spectacular density. Roads rarely cross. Many
residents live a subsistence lifestyle. No permits are required to be here. These channels are a natural
path through the last large wilderness in North America.Paddling the Yukon River and its Tributaries
approaches journeys of this magnitude like a through-hiker on the Appalachian Trail, but with a canoe or
kayak. Each river is described from beginning to end, detailing access points, resupply options, and
navigation tips throughout the flow. There are 35 original maps. Although the approach assumes long
voyages, information is supplied for a range of trip lengths. Anything from an afternoon to a weekend to
a week to a two-month float is possible. Paddling the Yukon River and its Tributaries is the only guide
book to paddling the entire Yukon River from beginning to end.

A Land Gone Lonesome
He scares me. He’s got history. A biker with a violent past. I need to stay away. Why can’t I stop
thinking about him? His raw grit and power pull me in like a magnet. I can’t stop staring at his
massive, hard body. I’m drawn in like a fish to a baited hook. His confidence consumes me. One lonely
night, I finally gave in. Now he fills my every fantasy, but he’s the poison that will kill me. God help
me, I’m wearing down. She’s mine. She just doesn’t know it yet. She lit a fire inside of me. I’m going
to capture her heart and soul. She’ll beg me not to let go. I’ll do whatever it takes, and I won’t stop
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until she’s in my arms where she belongs. I’ll
be denied. There’s nowhere to run that I won’t
trouble more times than most. Can this oil and
engaging motorcycle club romance and get swept
Romance today.

make her understand there’s
find her. She’s mine. She’s
water couple find their way
up into Yukon’s world. Read

only one choice, and I won’t
a single mom. He’s been in
to happiness? Grab this
a Rebel Dragons MC Biker

The Bonanza King
With the building of the railroad and the settlement of the plains, the North West was opening up. The
Klondike stampede was a wild interlude in the epic story of western development, and here are its
dramatic tales of hardship, heroism, and villainy. We meet Soapy Smith, dictator of Skagway; Swiftwater
Bill Gates, who bathed in champagne; Silent Sam Bonnifield, who lost and won back a hotel in a poker
game; and Roddy Connors, who danced away a fortune at a dollar a dance. We meet dance-hall queens,
paupers turned millionaires, missionaries and entrepreneurs, and legendary Mounties such as Sam Steele,
the Lion of the Yukon. Pierre Berton's riveting account reveals to us the spectacle of the Chilkoot
Pass, and the terrors of lesser-known trails through the swamps of British Columbia, across the glaciers
of souther Alaska, and up the icy streams of the Mackenzie Mountains. It contrasts the lawless frontier
life on the American side of the border to the relative safety of Dawson City. Winner of the Governor
General's award for non-fiction, Klondike is authentic history and grand entertainment, and a must-read
for anyone interested in the Canadian frontier.

Paddling the Yukon River and its Tributaries
The most comprehensive, best-selling guide book on Alaska fishing, is also the most well--endorsed title
on the subject. Written by ten of Alaska's most respected experts. 464 color pages feature stellar
photography by Alaskan artists. The insiders guide, now revised, and expanded, is in full-color. Covers
all 17 major Alaska sport species (fresh/salt waters), all methods (fly/spin/bait), and all regions of
the state, with details on over 300 of the most productive locations. Includes information on regional
climate/conditions, run timing, services' costs, trophy/records, USGS map references, regulations, etc.
Bonus back section with trip planner, flies for Alaska, knots, fish filleting, and a comprehensive
2,500-entry cross-referenced index. Over 500 color photos, maps, and charts/diagrams. Beautifully
illustrated, Alaska Fishing offers a visual feast of this scenic wonderland, with content that not only
thoroughly informs, but also captures the imagination and heart of the reader.
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Welcome to the Goddamn Ice Cube
Young Andy must find the courage to search for his father, missing and feared dead after the plane he
was piloting crashes somewhere in the frozen wilderness of the vast Yukon Territory.

Klondike
In the twenty-sixth century, a new world, devoid of technology, is born after the apocalyptic Storm
Times, and, from the ashes, arises a historical document that questions the heroic efforts of Isaac
Prophet Fitzpatrick--the Consul and Supreme Commander of the Yukon Confederacy in the twenty-fifth
century.

Kings of the Yukon
A Chance Encounter Forever Changed Their Lives--and Destinies. Crafted by two masters of inspirational
fiction--Janette Oke and T. Davis Bunn--and combining the engaging historical settings, rich
characterization, and heartwarming messages quintessential to both authors, The Meeting Place is another
timeless story for you to cherish. Set along the rugged coastline of 18th century Canada in what was
then called Acadia (now Nova Scotia and New Brunswick), The Meeting Place re-creates a world that was
home to native Indians, French settlers, and English garrisons. Such diverse populations did not live in
accord, however. Instead, they were isolated within their own groups by a brewing political tension
under the difficult English rule. Amid such chaotic times two women, both about to become brides and
both trying to live lives of quiet peace, meet in a lush field of wildflowers. Louisa, a Frenchwoman,
and Catherine, who is English, continue to meet secretly through the seasons, sharing both friendship
and growing faith. The outside world does not mirror their own tranquil happiness, and the dreaded
crackdown by the English throne threatens far more than their growing bond. In the face of a heartwrenching dilemma, Louisa and Catherine strive to maintain their faith and cling to their dreams of
family and home. Winner of the Christy Award, presented by the Christian Bookseller Association to honor
the best in Christian fiction.

Little King Davie
"Kings of the Yukon succeeds as an adventure tale, a natural history and a work of art." -- Wall Street
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Journal A thrilling journey by canoe across Alaska, by critically acclaimed writer Adam Weymouth The
Yukon river is 2,000 miles long, the longest stretch of free-flowing river in the United States. In this
riveting examination of one of the last wild places on earth, Adam Weymouth canoes along the river's
length, from Canada's Yukon Territory, through Alaska, to the Bering Sea. The result is a book that
shows how even the most remote wilderness is affected by the same forces reshaping the rest of the
planet. Every summer, hundreds of thousands of king salmon migrate the distance of the Yukon to their
spawning grounds, where they breed and die, in what is the longest salmon run in the world. For the
communities that live along the river, salmon was once the lifeblood of the economy and local culture.
But climate change and a globalized economy have fundamentally altered the balance between man and
nature; the health and numbers of king salmon are in question, as is the fate of the communities that
depend on them. Traveling along the Yukon as the salmon migrate, a four-month journey through
untrammeled landscape, Adam Weymouth traces the fundamental interconnectedness of people and fish
through searing and unforgettable portraits of the individuals he encounters. He offers a powerful,
nuanced glimpse into indigenous cultures, and into our ever-complicated relationship with the natural
world. Weaving in the rich history of salmon across time as well as the science behind their mysterious
life cycle, Kings of the Yukon is extraordinary adventure and nature writing at its most urgent and
poetic.

Kings of the Yukon
*~* A seductively hot, shifter romantic suspense novel by NEW YORK TIMES and USA TODAY bestselling
author, L.P. Dover. NO CLIFFHANGER *~* One girl. Two wolves. Promised to one. Destined for the other. To
escape the cruel, overbearing, Kade, the Yukon Pack alpha she’s been promised to, Bailey Whitehill flees
her home in search of a new life, one of freedom where she can make her own choices. However, Kade will
stop at nothing to make her his and begins the hunt. As Bailey starts her new life, everything she’s
known to be true, is not. Time is of the essence and choices have to be made or consequences suffered.
Not only does Bailey fear Kade, but another danger lurks deep in the recesses of the forest. Unbeknownst
to her, that danger is what she’s been searching for all along. At the turn of the moon, her fate hangs
in the balance . . . and it’s up to her to make the right choice

The King of Mazy May
The King of Mazy May is a short story by Jack London. John Griffith "Jack" London (born John Griffith
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Chaney, January 12, 1876 - November 22, 1916) was an American author, journalist, and social activist.
He was a pioneer in the then-burgeoning world of commercial magazine fiction and was one of the first
fiction writers to obtain worldwide celebrity and a large fortune from his fiction alone. He is best
remembered as the author of The Call of the Wild and White Fang, both set in the Klondike Gold Rush, as
well as the short stories "To Build a Fire", "An Odyssey of the North", and "Love of Life". He also
wrote of the South Pacific in such stories as "The Pearls of Parlay" and "The Heathen", and of the San
Francisco Bay area in The Sea Wolf. London was a passionate advocate of unionization, socialism, and the
rights of workers and wrote several powerful works dealing with these topics such as his dystopian novel
The Iron Heel, his non-fiction expos� The People of the Abyss, and The War of the Classes. On July 12,
1897, London (age 21) and his sister's husband Captain Shepard sailed to join the Klondike Gold Rush.
This was the setting for some of his first successful stories. London's time in the Klondike, however,
was detrimental to his health.

Tip of the Iceberg
Did you know that you can tell time in your sleep? That women have more nightmares than men? Or that up
to half of the calories you consume can be burned off simply by fidgeting? In Sex, Sleep, Eat, Drink,
Dream, acclaimed science writer Jennifer Ackerman takes us on an astonishing and illuminating tour of
the human body during a typical day, from waking in the morning to the reverie of sleep and dreams. Most
of us are familiar with the concept of circadian rhythms, the idea that the human body maintains its own
internal clock. Recent scientific advances reveal the importance of synchronizing our actions with our
biological rhythms — and show how defying them can cause us real harm. With Ackerman as our guide we
learn the best time of day to take a nap, give a presentation, take medication, and even drink a
cocktail, along with a host of other useful and curious facts. Entertaining and deeply practical, this
book will make readers think of their bodies in an entirely new way.

The Trumpiad
Eve and Villanelle plan for a high-stakes showdown in this sophisticated follow-up to the spy thriller
that inspired the hit TV series Killing Eve. "If you want us to remain silent -- if you want to retain
your freedom, your job, and your reputation -- you need to tell us everything, and I mean everything. .
." We last saw Eve and Villanelle in a spy vs. spy race around the world, crossing powerful criminal
organizations and dangerous governments, each trying to come out on top. But they aren't finished yet.
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In this sequel to Killing Eve: Codename Villanelle, former M16 operativeEve reveals a new side to her
strengths, while coming ever closer to a confrontation with Villanelle, the evasive and skilled
assassin.

Becoming a King
In 1789, Alexander Mackenzie traveled 1200 miles on the immense river in Canada that now bears his name,
in search of the fabled Northwest Passage that had eluded mariners for hundreds of years. In 2016, the
acclaimed memoirist Brian Castner retraced Mackenzie's route by canoe in a grueling journey -- and
discovered the Passage he could not find. Disappointment River is a dual historical narrative and travel
memoir that at once transports readers back to the heroic age of North American exploration and places
them in a still rugged but increasingly fragile Arctic wilderness in the process of profound alteration
by the dual forces of globalization and climate change. Fourteen years before Lewis and Clark, Mackenzie
set off to cross the continent of North America with a team of voyageurs and Chipewyan guides, to find a
trade route to the riches of the East. What he found was a river that he named "Disappointment."
Mackenzie died thinking he had failed. He was wrong. In this book, Brian Castner not only retells the
story of Mackenzie's epic voyages in vivid prose, he personally retraces his travels, battling
exhaustion, exposure, mosquitoes, white water rapids and the threat of bears. He transports readers to a
world rarely glimpsed in the media, of tar sands, thawing permafrost, remote indigenous villages and, at
the end, a wide open Arctic Ocean that could become a far-northern Mississippi of barges and pipelines
and oil money.

Bringing Transformative Learning to Life
Maps of the Yukon River (Yukon Territory, Canada) drawn in historical style as used by pilots of the
paddlewheelers on the famous "Trail of '98" gold rush to the Klondike. Short stories and 42 photos in
this 68 page, spiral-bound book provide personal insights into contemporary river lifestyles and the
rich history of the Yukon River. This is the third edition of this regional bestseller-- it was first
published in 1975 and revised in 1980-- over 4,000 copies have been sold to canoeists, rafters and other
adventurers who have taken this spectacular wilderness voyage. It includes 64 "strip maps" which
illustrate the route from Whitehorse to Dawson City.

History Hunting in the Yukon
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"Kings of the Yukon succeeds as an adventure tale, a natural history and a work of art." -- Wall Street
Journal A thrilling journey by canoe across Alaska, by critically acclaimed writer Adam Weymouth The
Yukon river is 2,000 miles long, the longest stretch of free-flowing river in the United States. In this
riveting examination of one of the last wild places on earth, Adam Weymouth canoes along the river's
length, from Canada's Yukon Territory, through Alaska, to the Bering Sea. The result is a book that
shows how even the most remote wilderness is affected by the same forces reshaping the rest of the
planet. Every summer, hundreds of thousands of king salmon migrate the distance of the Yukon to their
spawning grounds, where they breed and die, in what is the longest salmon run in the world. For the
communities that live along the river, salmon was once the lifeblood of the economy and local culture.
But climate change and a globalized economy have fundamentally altered the balance between man and
nature; the health and numbers of king salmon are in question, as is the fate of the communities that
depend on them. Traveling along the Yukon as the salmon migrate, a four-month journey through
untrammeled landscape, Adam Weymouth traces the fundamental interconnectedness of people and fish
through searing and unforgettable portraits of the individuals he encounters. He offers a powerful,
nuanced glimpse into indigenous cultures, and into our ever-complicated relationship with the natural
world. Weaving in the rich history of salmon across time as well as the science behind their mysterious
life cycle, Kings of the Yukon is extraordinary adventure and nature writing at its most urgent and
poetic.

Alone Against the North
“A monumentally researched biography of one of the nineteenth century’s wealthiest self-made
Americans…Well-written and worthwhile” (The Wall Street Journal) it’s the rags-to-riches frontier tale
of an Irish immigrant who outwits, outworks, and outmaneuvers thousands of rivals to take control of
Nevada’s Comstock Lode. Born in 1831, John W. Mackay was a penniless Irish immigrant who came of age in
New York City, went to California during the Gold Rush, and mined without much luck for eight years.
When he heard of riches found on the other side of the Sierra Nevada Mountains in 1859, Mackay abandoned
his claim and walked a hundred miles to the Comstock Lode in Nevada. Over the course of the next dozen
years, Mackay worked his way up from nothing, thwarting the pernicious “Bank Ring” monopoly to seize
control of the most concentrated cache of precious metals ever found on earth, the legendary “Big
Bonanza,” a stupendously rich body of gold and silver ore discovered 1,500 feet beneath the streets of
Virginia City, the ultimate Old West boomtown. But for the ore to be worth anything it had to be found,
claimed, and successfully extracted, each step requiring enormous risk and the creation of an entirely
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new industry. Now Gregory Crouch tells Mackay’s amazing story—how he extracted the ore from deep
underground and used his vast mining fortune to crush the transatlantic telegraph monopoly of the
notorious Jay Gould. “No one does a better job than Crouch when he explores the subject of mining, and
no one does a better job than he when he describes the hardscrabble lives of miners” (San Francisco
Chronicle). Featuring great period photographs and maps, The Bonanza King is a dazzling tour de force, a
riveting history of Virginia City, Nevada, the Comstock Lode, and America itself.

Sex Sleep Eat Drink Dream
“These murder cases expose systemic problems By examining each murder within the context of Indigenous
identity and regional hardships, McDiarmid addresses these very issues, finding reasons to look for the
deeper roots of each act of violence.” —The New York Times Book Review In the vein of the bestsellers
I’ll Be Gone in the Dark and The Line Becomes a River, a penetrating, deeply moving account of the
missing and murdered indigenous women and girls of Highway 16, and a searing indictment of the society
that failed them. For decades, Indigenous women and girls have gone missing or been found murdered along
an isolated stretch of highway in northwestern British Columbia. The corridor is known as the Highway of
Tears, and it has come to symbolize a national crisis. Journalist Jessica McDiarmid meticulously
investigates the devastating effect these tragedies have had on the families of the victims and their
communities, and how systemic racism and indifference have created a climate in which Indigenous women
and girls are overpoliced yet underprotected. McDiarmid interviews those closest to the victims—mothers
and fathers, siblings and friends—and provides an intimate firsthand account of their loss and
unflagging fight for justice. Examining the historically fraught social and cultural tensions between
settlers and Indigenous peoples in the region, McDiarmid links these cases to others across Canada—now
estimated to number up to four thousand—contextualizing them within a broader examination of the
undervaluing of Indigenous lives in the country. Highway of Tears is a piercing exploration of our
ongoing failure to provide justice for the victims and a testament to their families’ and communities’
unwavering determination to find it.

Then There Were Six
Morgan Snyder’s Becoming a King unabashedly speaks directly to men, teaching them the life-changing
truth about the power that God intends for them to responsibly step into for his kingdom, while also
giving women an honest peek behind the curtain into the lives and hearts of the men they know and love.
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It is God’s design, desire, and intention to empower humans and entrust them to participate in the
ongoing creativity of the universe. Yet a look at our history and the world around us shows that the
story of most men is being entrusted with power and having that power bring harm to themselves and those
under their care. What’s gone wrong? When can you entrust a man with power? In Becoming a King, Morgan
Snyder shares that when we take a deeper pass at the external problems around us, we begin to see the
problems within our souls. Yet Morgan suggests there is hope in an ancient path that leads men to become
trustworthy kings. Journey with Morgan as he walks alongside men (and the women who love and encourage
them) to rediscover this path of inner transformation. Becoming a King is an invitation into a radical
reconstruction of much of what we’ve come to believe about God, ourselves, and the meaning of life. It’s
an invitation to a rare and remarkable fellowship of like-hearted kings and an honest conversation about
what power and responsibility look like for men in our world today. Traveling the path isn’t cheap. It
isn’t easy. It isn’t quick. But it is the heroic journey detailed within the pages of Becoming a King
that leads to real life; to men becoming as solid and mighty as oak trees, teeming with strength and
courage to bring to a hurting world; and to our sons, husbands, brothers, and friends becoming the kind
of kings to whom God can entrust his kingdom.

Fitzpatrick's War
From the acclaimed, bestselling author of Turn Right at Machu Picchu, a fascinating, wild, and wonderfilled journey into Alaska, America's last frontier In 1899, railroad magnate Edward H. Harriman
organized a most unusual summer voyage to the wilds of Alaska: He converted a steamship into a luxury
"floating university," populated by some of America's best and brightest scientists and writers,
including the anti-capitalist eco-prophet John Muir. Those aboard encountered a land of immeasurable
beauty and impending environmental calamity. More than a hundred years later, Alaska is still America's
most sublime wilderness, both the lure that draws one million tourists annually on Inside Passage
cruises and as a natural resources larder waiting to be raided. As ever, it remains a magnet for weirdos
and dreamers. Armed with Dramamine and an industrial-strength mosquito net, Mark Adams sets out to
retrace the 1899 expedition. Traveling town to town by water, Adams ventures three thousand miles north
through Wrangell, Juneau, and Glacier Bay, then continues west into the colder and stranger regions of
the Aleutians and the Arctic Circle. Along the way, he encounters dozens of unusual characters (and a
couple of very hungry bears) and investigates how lessons learned in 1899 might relate to Alaska's
current struggles in adapting to the pressures of a changing climate and world.
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Alaska Fishing
PNBA BESTSELLER * "A powerful and inspiring story. Guido Rahr's mission to save the wild Pacific salmon
leads him into adventures that make for a breathtakingly exciting read."--Ian Frazier, author of Travels
in Siberia Editors' Choice: The New York Times Book Review * Outside Magazine * National Book Review *
Forbes In the tradition of Mountains Beyond Mountains and The Orchid Thief, Stronghold is Tucker
Malarkey's eye-opening account of one of the world's greatest fly fishermen and his crusade to protect
the world's last bastion of wild salmon. From a young age, Guido Rahr was a misfit among his family and
classmates, preferring to spend his time in the natural world. When the salmon runs of the Pacific
Northwest began to decline, Guido was one of the few who understood why. As dams, industry, and climate
change degraded the homes of these magnificent fish, Rahr saw that the salmon of the Pacific Rim were
destined to go the way of their Atlantic brethren: near extinction. An improbable and inspiring story,
Stronghold takes us on a wild adventure, from Oregon to Alaska to one of the world's last remaining
salmon strongholds in the Russian Far East, a landscape of ecological richness and diversity that is
rapidly being developed for oil, gas, minerals, and timber. Along the way, Rahr contends with
scientists, conservationists, Russian oligarchs, corrupt officials, and unexpected allies in an attempt
to secure a stronghold for the endangered salmon, an extraordinary keystone species whose demise would
reverberate across the planet. Tucker Malarkey, who joins Rahr in the Russian wilderness, has written a
clarion call for a sustainable future, a remarkable work of natural history, and a riveting account of a
species whose future is closely linked to our own. Praise for Stronghold "This book isn't just about
fish, it's about life itself and the fragile unseen threads that connect all creatures across this
beleaguered orb we call home. Guido Rahr's quest to save the world's wild salmon should serve as an
inspiration--and a provocation--for us all, and Tucker Malarkey's exquisite book captures Rahr's weird
and wonderful story with poignancy, humor, and grace."--Hampton Sides, author of In the Kingdom of Ice
and Blood and Thunder "A crazy-good, intensely lived book that reads like an international
thriller--only it's our beloved salmon playing the part of diamonds or oil or gold."--David James
Duncan, author of The River Why and The Brothers K

Feast
The Toronto Ink Company was founded in 2014 by designer and artist Jason Logan as a citizen science
experiment to make eco-friendly, urban ink from street-harvested pigments. In Make Ink, Logan delves
into the history of inkmaking and the science of distilling pigment from the natural world. Readers will
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learn how to forage for materials such as soot, rust, cigarette butts, peach pits, and black walnut,
then how to mix, test, and transform these ingredients into rich, vibrant inks that are sensitive to
both place and environment. Organized by color, and featuring lovely minimalist photography throughout,
Make Ink combines science, art, and craft to instill the basics of ink making and demonstrate the beauty
and necessity of engaging with one of mankind’s oldest tools of communication.

Cold Hands, Warm Heart
The King's Daughter
Known as the Winningest Musher in the World, Jeff King remains one of the top mushers in the history of
sled dog sports. Since his first race in 1979, King and his well-trained teams of Alaska huskies have
racked up many thousands of training miles and trail hours. The result: win after win after win,
crossing the finish line first in more than a dozen major races, including the two internationally known
giants: the Iditarod and the Yukon Quest. In the process, King has also racked up thirty years of firstperson stories that offer a glimpse into the heart of a champion, the rugged Alaskan lifestyle, and the
charismatic world of dogs.

The Wolves of Winter
Traces the journey of the Chinook salmon from the Bering Sea up the Yukon River to their spawning
grounds in the Niultin River in Canada, a trip of over two thousand miles.

Yukon Journey
A rich and revelatory memoir of a young woman reclaiming her courage in the stark landscapes of the
north. By the time Blair Braverman was eighteen, she had left her home in California, moved to arctic
Norway to learn to drive sled dogs, and found work as a tour guide on a glacier in Alaska. Determined to
carve out a life as a “tough girl”—a young woman who confronts danger without apology—she slowly
developed the strength and resilience the landscape demanded of her. By turns funny and sobering, bold
and tender, Welcome to the Goddamn Ice Cube brilliantly recounts Braverman’s adventures in Norway and
Alaska. Settling into her new surroundings, Braverman was often terrified that she would lose control of
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her dog team and crash her sled, or be attacked by a polar bear, or get lost on the tundra. Above all,
she worried that, unlike the other, gutsier people alongside her, she wasn’t cut out for life on the
frontier. But no matter how out of place she felt, one thing was clear: she was hooked on the North. On
the brink of adulthood, Braverman was determined to prove that her fears did not define her—and so she
resolved to embrace the wilderness and make it her own. Assured, honest, and lyrical, Welcome to the
Goddamn Ice Cube paints a powerful portrait of self-reliance in the face of extraordinary circumstance.
Braverman endures physical exhaustion, survives being buried alive in an ice cave, and drives her dogs
through a whiteout blizzard to escape crooked police. Through it all, she grapples with love and
violence—navigating a grievous relationship with a fellow musher, and adapting to the expectations of
her Norwegian neighbors—as she negotiates the complex demands of being a young woman in a man’s land.
Weaving fast-paced adventure writing and ethnographic journalism with elegantly wrought reflections on
identity, Welcome to the Goddamn Ice Cube captures the triumphs and the perils of Braverman’s journey to
self-discovery and independence in a landscape that is as beautiful as it is unforgiving.

Yukon Channel Charts
If you're a fan of "moon, spoon, June" poetry, Smoke & Thunder is not for you. There are no sweet rhymes
to be found inside these pages, no saccharine poetics spouted strictly for the sake of linguistic
beauty. The free verse here, however lyrical at times, rides the hard edge of the road, having issued
from the brain of a man who has pushed himself to dangerous extremes more times than he cares to recall,
but always survived for the recounting, torn and tattered though he may have been. Many of the poems
here are brutal and unrelenting, rife with tragedy and anger, but always honest to a fault. And yet the
true heart of the poet shows through, as in the memorial poem for his father and poems about his
grandparents. Whether over coffee in a restaurant with his peers, or passing a bottle of wine around a
burn barrel at a junkyard, this poet's home is the world. The more than one hundred poems in Smoke &
Thunder, most of which were written during the past two decades, represent a small part of a lifetime's
work for a man past 60.

Dragon Rebel
In #1 New York Times bestseller Kelley Armstrong's latest thriller, the hidden town of Rockton is about
to face a challenge none of them saw coming: a baby. Every season in Rockton seems to bring a new
challenge. At least that's what Detective Casey Duncan has felt since she decided to call this place
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home. Between all the secretive residents, the sometimes-hostile settlers outside, and the surrounding
wilderness, there's always something to worry about. While on a much needed camping vacation with her
boyfriend, Sheriff Eric Dalton, Casey hears a baby crying in the woods. The sound leads them to a tragic
scene: a woman buried under the snow, murdered, a baby still alive in her arms. A town that doesn’t let
anyone in under the age of eighteen, Rockton must take care of its youngest resident yet while solving
another murder and finding out where the baby came from - and whether she's better off where she is. #1
New York Times bestselling author Kelley Armstrong again delivers an engaging, tense thriller set in
perhaps the most interesting town in all of contemporary crime fiction.

King of the Road
A post-apocalyptic debut novel in a tradition that includes The Hunger Games and Station Eleven, this
vision of a possible future shows humanity pushed beyond its breaking point, the forging of vital bonds
when everything is lost, and, most centrally, a heroic young woman who crosses a frozen landscape to
find her destiny. Lynn McBride has learned much since society collapsed in the face of nuclear war and
the relentless spread of disease. As the memories of her old life continue to surface, she’s forced to
forge ahead in the snow-drifted Canadian Yukon, learning how to hunt and trap and slaughter. Forget the
old days. Forget summer. Forget warmth. Forget anything that doesn’t help you survive in the endless
white wilderness beyond the edges of a fallen world. Shadows of the world before have found her tiny
community—most prominently in the enigmatic figure of Jax, who brings with him dark secrets of the past
and sets in motion a chain of events that will call Lynn to a role she never imagined. “With elements of
Cormac McCarthy’s The Road and TV’s The Walking Dead, (Kirkus Reviews) The Wolves of Winter is both a
heartbreaking, sympathetic portrait of a young woman searching for the answer to who she's meant to be
and a frightening vision of a merciless new world in which desperation rules. It is enthralling,
propulsive, and poignant.

Gods of Howl Mountain
Here is a compelling, relevant, and accessible presentation of the possibilities of transformative
learning for the adult education classroom. King offers a model for the design and implementation of
learning opportunities that may facilitate transformative learning. Presented through stories based on
research, this book provides a vital understanding of transformative learning and its application to the
classroom. Based on King's experience with adult educators in many settings, the potential of
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transformative learning is brought into the context of the educators' reality, the learners, and the
classrooms. This book addresses the specific contexts of adult education practice in continuing higher
education, English for speakers of other languages, adult basic education, workplace education, and
faculty development.
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